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21st January, 1930. 1
II

Professor George T7. Soarth, 
Department of Botany,
UoGlll University.

Uy doar Professor Scarth,

I have your letter of January 
‘Oth setting forth your offers of co-operation 
vith Macdonald College In connection with 
the improvement of hay and pasture in Quebec 
e^jd the teaching of plant physiology at 
Macdonald College.

I am very glad indeed to havo 
your letter and more particularly to note the 
desire to co-operato -with Macdonald, 
written to Dean Barton of my hope that the 
two institutions will get together in those 
natters.

I have

With all good wishes.

I am.

F.ver yours faithfully.

Principal.
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